From: oldham.gov.uk

Sent: 10 February 2016 09:46
To: I - ot 1z and.orz>
Subject: RE: Application PA/337301/15 Former W H Shaw Pallet Works, Huddersfield Road, Diggle, OL3 S5NX

I'm afraid we can’t agree an extension on this application as we have to determine this application by 25" February
2015.

To help you, | have attached a recently received response from the applicant concerning the new school scheme and
the objection letter you recently received. Hopefully, it will help you form an opinion of the sports pitch issues raised
by this application,

Regards,

Head of Planning and Infrastructure
Oldham Council

Room 310

Civic Centre

Oldham

OL1 1UG



